
 

FEBRUARY 3, 2022 
 The Board of Supervisors of Clinton County, Iowa, met. Present were Supervisors Determann, Irwin and Srp. 
Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

 

 9:00 A.M.  ARP/Budget Discussion -  The Supervisors discussed ARP funding and the fiscal year 2023 
budget. 
   

The Board of Supervisors adjourned to meet on Monday, February 7, 2022. 
 

Eric Van Lancker, County Auditor           Tom Determann, Chairperson 
 

-APPROVED- 
___________________________      ____________________________ 
County Auditor             Chairperson 


